Appendix 1 - Questions for Sampford Peverell LGB 25.05.16

1. Lyn, thanks again for all the documents.  The updates with for each year with results etc is really helpful for us to understand how progress is taking place in year.  (GF)

2. [bookmark: _GoBack]Sports Premium – This still appears to show we have lots of money left (possibly due to minibus).  Are there plans to spend it as I recall we can’t carry it over? (GF)  
Answer - LB said that there are plans to spend it on resources for PE that can also be used at lunchtime.  This needs to be spent by the end of June.  Swimming pool resources will be considered also.  MH suggested that a set of sizes of wetsuits be purchased.  GF felt that this would not be practical and the pool is heated so they are probably not necessary.

3. Events to celebrate from staff is great to see.  Is there an opportunity for parents to see it? (GF)  
Answer - Yes there will be an opportunity for parents to see this and LB asked Governors what format they felt this should take.  JB suggested that this could be shared but permission would need to be checked regarding the photographs of the children included.  JB asked if this had been shared with the children and JN said that it has not but it could be.

4. Anti-Bullying Policy is from 2012 and has old logos etc.  Is there an updated version being drafted? (GF)  
Answer - LP has added the policy approved in 2015 and this will now be added to the school website.







